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Notification of Withdrawal of the Special Public Notice dated May 2, 2023 
 
The United States (U.S.) Army Corps of Engineers (USACE), Alaska District, in accordance 
with regulations pursuant to Section 404 of the Clean Water Act (Public Law 95-217, 33 U.S.C. 
1344 et. seq.) and/or Section 10 of the Rivers and Harbors Appropriation Act of 1899  
(33 U.S.C. 403) is issuing this Notice to withdraw the Special Public Notice (SPN) issued  
May 2, 2023 regarding Notification of Appeal Remand for Pebble Limited Partnership’s 
Application (POA-2017-00271). 
 
The SPN is hereby withdrawn. 
 
 
 
 

District Commander 
U.S. Army, Corps of Engineers 
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